UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA
Inspector of Colleges — 5" Floor, Centenary Building
Telefax-(033)-22572920 87/1, College Street
Phone-(033)22410071-74 Kolkata -700 073
(Extn.402, 464, 439)
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C/ /Circular 18" March, 2016

To

The Principal / Teacher-in-Charge
All the Colleges affiliated

to the University of Calcutta
under the jurisdiction of
Kolkata Municipal Corporation

Madam/Sir,

Please find attached herewith a copy of letter No. CEOQ-PNDT-
252/15/A-1019, dated 25.02.2015 from Dr. H. K. Chanda, 0.S. D & e. o.
Deputy Director of Health Services(Admn.) and Chairperson-PC & PNDT
Kolkata DAA, Govt. of West Bengal together with its enclosure which will
speak for itself, I am directed to request you to take appropriate action for
immediate implementation of the request stated in the letter under

reference.

Yours faithfully,

s,

Inspector of Colleges

Enclo: As stated



Government of West Bengal
Directorate of Health Services

- Swasthya Bhavan, GN-29, Sector =V, Bidhan Nagar
Kolkata — 700091.

UM ERGEY@ACAIS TS/ A (01T Dated: 26702/ 2016.

To
The Vice-Chancellor,
University of Calcutta,

Senate House,
871, College Street,
Kolkata- 700 073.

Sub: Prayer for intimation to all colleges under your esteemed university regarding PC&PNDT Act related
awareness activities of selected NGOs for Kolkata district. '

Sir,
With due regards | beg to state that ;5 per directives of the Director of Health Services, Govt. of Weét Bengal
and the Commissioner of Family Welfare —cum- MD, NHM, this communication is being made to you.

You are well aware of the low ‘sex ratio” in our society and the provisions of the PC&PNDT [Pre-Conception
and Pre-Natal Diagnostic Techniques (Prohibition of Sex Selection)] Act, 1994 to limit and overcome any further
deterioration of the sex ratio in the community. In this regard and as per Government of India directives, two NGOs
have been selected for the Kolkata Municipal Corporation area for IEC activities and Inspection of USG Clinics/
Genetic Clinics.

In the best interest of public services it is placed as a proposal before you to kindly arrange to inform all
colleges under your esteemed university about the PC&PNDT Act related activities to be carried out by the two
selected NGOs (Names and contact address/ phone nos. given below). Sensitization meetings to generate

awareness among various sections of college students (especially Law colleges, Women’s colleges) would be carried

out to prevent female foeticide in the community.

Selected NGOs:
1. Child In Need Institute (CINI-Urban) [for KMC wards 1 — 70/, 63, Rafi Ahmed Kidwai Road, Kolkata -700016.
(Office ph. 033-40058935). '
2. Anjana Ghosh Memorial Social Welfare Trust- Purba Medinipur [for KMC wards 71-144]: local office: 319-B,
Strand Road, P.O. Nawabganj, Ichapur, Dist. North 24 Parganas. (Ph. 3017072211).

Thanking you in anticipation of your kind cooperation,

Yours truly

gl 14 F“/ﬁ?

-~ (Dr. H. K. Chanida)
0.5.D & e.o. Deputy Director of Health Services (Admin)
And
Chairperson —PCEPNDT Kolkata DAA,
Govt. of West Bengal.
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